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Jack has served as one of four interview coordinators with the Admissions 

team for the past year. He has consistently ensured that all aspects of the 

interview process were organized, from maintaining the MS1/2 schedule and 

coordinating swaps to hosting Sunday Night Chat sessions with prospective 

students. Most notably, he has exhibited exceptional professionalism and 

flexibility in taking on emergency interviews for our peers unable to make 

their interviews. Jack has hosted numerous interviews on the spot this 

semester and has allowed applicants to have a low-stress and memorable 

student interview despite the circumstances. His prompt responses, 

attention to detail, and sharp communication skills have allowed him to be a 

strong member of the interviewing team. Jack demonstrated a strong 

commitment to upholding the highest standards of professionalism in all 

aspects of day-to-day operations and in the training of the new class.  His 

approachable, courteous, and respectful demeanor, has made him an 

invaluable asset to our school's recruitment efforts. Thank you for being a 

great teammate, Jack. Your efforts do not go unnoticed!

--Submitted by a medical student
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John “Jack” Donohue

CONGRATULATIONS!
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